
 

 

 

Item 15 Page 103      Land South of Sutton Road   

Ref 15/509015 

Correction to paragraph 7.22.  The proposal is proposed to be limited to 800 units and not 

750 as suggested by this paragraph.  This is in order to ensure the proposal accord with the 

draft allocation in terms of delivery of the appropriate number of units.  It is considered that a 

reduction in the number of units is unnecessary and undesirable. 

 

Recommendation remains unchanged from the first Urgent Update report 

 


